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Celebrating 50 
Years of Ohio 

Village 
This year, we want to take time to reflect on the past 50 
years of history in Ohio Village, and all the wonderful 
memories and experiences that have come about in that 
time. Ohio Village has welcomed so many amazing visitors 
over the years, and each one has made the village 
experience unique and special. We have also been 
fortunate to showcase many artisans and craftspeople who 
have brought their amazing talents to our small village. We 
have seen many new faces, events, and even buildings pop 
up in the last 50 years. One thing that has remained 
constant is the unyielding dedication of our village 
volunteers who, without, we would not be the same. As 
you visit Ohio Village this year, we encourage you to 
experience as much as you can. Reflect on the past, engage 
with those in the present, and look forwards towards the 
future, as there are many exciting things to come in the 
next 50-year chapter of Ohio Village! We hope to see you 
on July 27th for Founders Day to celebrate the anniversary 
of Ohio Village with much fanfare! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


